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Dear parents and carers, 
 
There has been some unseasonal activity this week as the children have been busy creating their 
Christmas cards for this year! Look out for these cards coming home today, as you will have the 
opportunity to order copies of your children’s designs in time for Christmas.  
 
It was lovely to see so many of you at the Year 2 and 3 ‘Meet the Teacher’ information meetings this 
week. Hopefully you found them to be useful and informative. The next opportunity to formally meet 
with class teachers will be in a couple of weeks’ time at our parent consultations. Please refer to the 
letter that went out yesterday for details of how to book an appointment.  
 
Next Thursday morning is our first class assembly of the new school year which will be delivered by 
Year 6. Parents of children in Year 6 are welcome to join us in the hall from 8.55 – 9.15am, to watch 
the children’s presentation.  
 
It has been brought to our attention that emails sent from LGFL mail (our email provider) are 
inadvertently being sent to junk folders or being blocked by the recipient’s email server. This matter is 
currently being investigated by LGFL. In the meantime, if you believe you may have missed some 
email communication from us, it may be worth checking your email junk folder or just contact us at 
school.  
 
And finally, it is with much sadness that I inform you that Mrs Forster will be leaving us at the end of 
this half term, in October. Mrs Forster has worked at Bishop Perrin School for 27 years. In that time 
she has seen many changes to the school and there is not a lot about Bishop Perrin School that she 
does not know! Her dedication and service to the school is admirable and we will be very sorry to see 
her go. However, we know that she has exciting times ahead as she takes on some new ventures.  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Miss Macklearn 
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Friday 29th September 2023 

School trips payments/permissions 

 
Year 6 
12th October, School on the River, please complete the 
payment and permission ASAP as this is now overdue. 
Packed lunch required, either provide one from home or 
pre-book a school provided trip lunch here, children to wear 
PE Kit. Please be reminded children will arrive back at the 
slightly later time of 3:30 - 3:45pm 
 
16th October Canoeing and Kayaking at the Lensbury, 
Please complete the permission by 4th October. Packed 
lunch required, either provide one from home or pre-book a 
school provided trip lunch here. More information regarding 
clothing needs will be sent soon. 
 
Monday 24th June to Friday 28th June 2024 Bowles 
Activity Centre, please complete and return the reply slip 
and action your non-refundable deposit by Friday 13th 
October 2023. 
 

Year 4 
Roman Museum on Friday 20th October,  children need to 
be at school at the earlier time of 08:15am for the coach to 
depart at 08:30am. Please complete the permission and 
payment within your child’s SCOPAY account by 1st 
October. Packed lunch required, either provide one from 
home or pre-book a school provided trip lunch here. 
 

Year 3 
14th November – Stonehenge, children need to be at 
School for 8am ready for the coach to depart at 08:15am. 
Please complete the permission and payment within your 
child’s SCOPAY account by 14th October. Packed lunch 
required, either provide one from home or pre-book a school 
provided trip lunch here.  
 

Year 2 
22nd November – Great Fire of London Tour, 22nd 
November Please complete the permission and payment 
within your child’s SCOPAY account by 10th November.  
 

Whole School 
5th December - Pantomime, more details to follow.  
 

 
 

 Celebration Worship 
For hard work, great improvement or good behaviour  

CLASS  

Friendship Marley 

Endurance Max 

Peace Lucas 

Forgiveness Harleen 

Reverence Kaiden 

Service Montana-Rose 

Justice Rosa 
 
 
 

 

Attendance 

The previous week’s attendance; 

CLASS % 

Friendship 97.00 

Endurance 97.33 

Peace 98.67 

Forgiveness 95.00 

Reverence 98.67 

Service 97.41 

Justice 96.55 
 
 

 
Parents evening 
Emails were sent out yesterday with details on how to book 
your child’s parent interview with their class teacher. 
Booking system (SCOPAY) will go live on Monday at 
midday. Sessions will run on; 
 

• Wednesday 11th October 3.30 – 7.30pm (all face-
to-face)  

• Thursday 12th October 2.30 – 4.30pm (face-to-
face), 4.30 – 5.30pm (online). 

 
 

Early closure on Thursday 12th October 
Please remember that school finishes at 2.05pm for 
Reception and 2.15pm for all other year groups on Thursday 
12th October due to the start of parent interviews at 2.30pm. 
Children who are attending an after-school club or Koosa 
Kids on Thursday12th will be supervised by Bishop Perrin 
School staff between 2.15-3.15pm, after which they will go 
to their after-school club or Koosa Kids as usual. 
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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these 

should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to 
the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James 

 

 

Harvest festival & food collection 

On Thursday 12th October, Fr John will be leading us in 
our Harvest Festival celebrations. Parents are welcome to 
join us in the school hall for this event, from 8.55 – 
9.30am. If you plan to attend please can you let us know 
here so we can understand the numbers planning to 
attend. We will be collecting items for the Whitton 
Foodbank, donations can be made to school from the 9th – 
12th October. Items they have requested are as follows: 
 

• Tinned items: Chickpeas, kidney beans 

• Soup, Pasta in sauce 

• Fruit/vegetables/chopped tomatoes 

• Meat e.g. spam/corned beef/hotdogs/meatballs 

• Fish e.g. tuna/mackerel/sardines/salmon 

• Pasta sauce/curry sauce 

• Rice pudding/custard 

• Other store cupboard items: 

• Breakfast cereals (inc. oats, muesli) 

• Coffee/tea/hot chocolate 

• Biscuits/sweets/chocolate/savoury snacks 

• Noodles/pot noodles 

• Long-life milk/fruit juice/squash 

• Ketchup/mayonnaise 

• Jam/marmalade/honey 

• Cat/dog food 

• Cleaning products and toiletries 

• Washing powder/liquid/pods 

• Washing up liquid 

• Toilet rolls 

• Nappies (especially larger sizes), baby wipes 

• Children’s toiletries (shower gel. shampoo, 
toothpaste and brushes) 

• Female hygiene (pads) 

• Deodorant (m and f) 

• Razors (m and f), shaving foam 

• Toothbrushes and toothpaste 

• Shampoo, conditioner, shower gel 
Please note: We do not currently need baked beans, 
pasta or rice. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas cards 
Children have been working on their Christmas card designs 
in class this week. Your child will bring home their design 
and parent order form. If you would like to order items with 
your child’s Christmas design on please follow the ordering 
steps on the form. The form then must be returned to 
school by 6th October. In return, we will send off the 
completed designs and paperwork. Cauliflower cards send 
all orders to school closer to Christmas time for us to 
distribute to parents.  
 
 

Respect and consent assembly for ks2 
On Monday, children in KS2 participated in an assembly 
linked to respect and consent.  This video was shared with 
them:  https://www.aardman.com/latest-news/aardman-
consent-film-opcc Please follow up this assembly in your 
conversations at home and read this advice from the 
NSPCC about how to talk to children about consent.  

 

The 5B’s of behaviour at Bishop Perrin 
School 
Please see here for a guide to pupil responsibilities for their 
own behaviour and more information about how we 
encourage children to make positive choices in their 
behaviour at school.  Please support your child by 
reinforcing these messages and encouraging positive 
behaviour choices at home.  If you have any concerns about 
your child’s behaviour, please talk to their class teacher.  

 
Playground  
Our activity trails and climbing frames in the playground are 
available for children to play on at playtimes during the 
school day, but not after school as we do not have adequate 
supervision for them at this time. 
As the playground and pathways get very busy at drop-off 
and pick-up time, we ask that children refrain from using 
their scooters whilst they are on the school premises. 
Many thanks for your cooperation.  

 
School calendar  
The school calendar can be found permanently on our 
website. All important dates and events such as clubs, class 
assemblies, trips etc. are here for your information. 
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